
Seneca student named OCAA Female Athlete of the
Year
Published  4/29/2022 by  Stephanie Conte

We are #SenecaProud of Tessa Liu for being named the 2021-22 Ontario Colleges Athletic

Association (OCAA) Female Athlete of the Year. The Flight Services – Operations & Cabin

Management diploma program student went undefeated at the women’s singles play at the

OCAA Badminton Championship and was named the OCAA Women’s Badminton Player of

the Year.

Ms. Liu is also the first Seneca badminton athlete to be recognized as OCAA Female Athlete

of the Year since 1998.

Learn more about this award.
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